
 

REAP Circular No. 8       3rd February 2022 

 

Results Based Environment Agri Pilot Project (REAP)  

Correcting Balance Payrun  

Dear Advisor 

 

In REAP Circular No 7, dated 17th December 2021, we had advised that we had identified a 

rounding issue in the payment calculation formula applied in the first REAP payrun and that 

the issue had resulted in a number of participants receiving a lower environmental 

payment.  

 

REAP has now arranged for a Corrective Balance Payrun to issue this week in relation to 

those affected by this issue and this will bring their environmental payment up to the full 

value.  Payments should reach relevant bank accounts within the next few days.  

 

Of the 2,995 payments that issued in the 1st payrun, this issue had effected 2,279 cases and 

they are being corrected in this payrun. It is important to note that not all those paid on the 

1st payrun are due a corrective balance payrun, as a number of cases were paid correctly 

initially. 
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